THE UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

INTERDEPARTMENTAL
MEMORANDUM

Irene Leonard Antony Parras

‘RE: Memo of August 1lst, 1975.

Please be advised that we wish to extend your termination date until
August 31st, 1975.

Thank you.

cc: Michael Bowes \/
Wendy Bice - Shop Steward, A.U.C.E.

Ken Werker



